
Dear Parishioners & Friends,

I hope this message finds you well and filled with the joy of our shared faith and community spirit.

We are excited to announce that our annual Greek Fest and Raffle is just around the corner, and 
we need your support to make it a resounding success! 

This year, we aim to streamline our raffle by focusing on fewer but more valuable items.

HOW YOU CAN HELP:

Donate Raffle Items: We are seeking items (gift baskets, gift cards, back to school items, 
electronics, games, etc..) valued at $150 or above. If you have a special item or a unique 
experience to offer, we would love to include it in our raffle.

Contribute Monetarily: If you prefer, you can make a monetary donation towards the raffle. This will help us pool resources to
create attractive, larger gift items, keeping the number of raffle items to a manageable level.

Last year, we had over 40 raffle items, which became challenging to manage and distribute efficiently at the end of the festival.
By concentrating on fewer, higher-value items, we aim to simplify the process while still offering exciting prizes to our raffle
participants.

HOW TO CONTRIBUTE:

Raffle Item Donations: Please contact Vula Lalas at vulaz55@gmail.com, or text/call 603-512-4828, to arrange the drop-off of
your donation of items.

Monetary Donations: You can contribute by check payable to the Annunciation GOC, with RAFFLE listed in the Memo section of
the check.  The check may be dropped off or mailed to Annunciation GOC, 93 Locust Street, Dover, NH 03820. Please be sure to
email or text Vula to be on the lookout for the check.  

You can also VENMO Vula at @Paraskevula-Lalas or scan the code below and enter Church Raffle in the Memo. 

We deeply appreciate any support you can provide, as it will help ensure the raffle is both enjoyable and successful. Your
participation is vital in making this event a highlight of our church festival.

Thank you for your continued generosity and support. Together, we can make this year's raffle a memorable and rewarding
experience for all.

Vula Z. Lalas
Festival Raffle Chairperson 
Text/Call:  603-512-4828
Vulaz55@gmail.com
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